' Dane County Regional Planning Commission
Room 523, City-County Building, Madison, Wisconsin 53709 Tel. 608/266-4137

February 17, 1987

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CHANGE

The Dane County Reglional Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on
March 12, 1987 at 7:30 p.m. In Room 523 of the City-County Bullding on a
proposed change to the Dane County Regional Development Guide, the Dane
County Water Quality Plan, and the Dane County Farmland Preservation Plan
resulting from revisions to the Burke Limited Service Area. This hearing
is rescheduled from February 26, 1987.

The revisions Include an addition of 18.05 acres and a deletion of 18.16
acres to the limited service area. See the attached map for the location
of the proposed revision.

Persons wishing to comment on the proposed revisions may provide written
comments to the Dane County Regional Planning Commission by March 11,
1987, or may testify at the public hearing. Additional Informatlion can be
obtained by contacting the Dane County Regional Planning Commission, Room
523 City-County Bullding, Madison, Wisconsin 53709 or phone 266-4137.
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Attachment

cc: Don Mayo, P.E. Consulting Engineer
Stephenlie Jensen, Town Clerk
John Mitby, Town Attorney
Jim Nemke, MMSD
Gary Saks, MMSD
Beverly Hills-Meyer, County Board Supervisor, District 41
Don Hoepker, Chairman, Town of Burke
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